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MEMORANDUM #2021-45 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

VIA: 

April 20, 2021   

Carla R. Byrd, General Services Director 

Nathaniel J Watson, Water/Reuse Construction Manager 

Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 
A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director
Benjamin R. Bray, Utilities Field Superintendent

SUBJECT: E-11-21 Bid Award Recommendation for Water Interconnect Upgrades

Approval Request: 

City Commission approval to award the qualified low bid for solicitation E-11-21 Water 
Systems Interconnect Upgrades and authorization to negotiate a construction service 
contract for the subject project.    

Explanation: 

The City has several outdated water system interconnects with neighboring utilities that 
lack safe accessibility for proper maintenance and operation. These connections serve 
as an approved alternative for water supply during critical emergency events of water 
demand and/or quality.   

Southeastern Engineering Contractors, Inc. has satisfactorily performed a prior upgrade 
that modernized a City interconnect and improved the infrastructure for safe 
accessibility, proper maintenance and operation.       

Recommendation: 

Based on the submitted bid package review and prior documented work affiliation, the 
Utilities Department recommends bid approval award to Southeastern Engineering 
Contractors, Inc. The contractor’s proposal was the lowest and most responsive. The 
construction shall be budgeted through the following account:  

 420-7566-533-65.12


